Daily Bulletin Friday, January 26, 2024 Day 5

STUDENTS

- All students with period 4 study hall with Stanchek, Liskey & Mann, please report to the cafeteria for first 6 days of the cycle.
- Need a Smile or Good Laugh to Beat the Winter Blues? The Pennsylvania Department of Education has released pre-recorded jokes, advice and words of encouragement from PA students: Dial (717)772-4737 for the YOU"VE GOT A FRIEND in PA PEP TALK PHONE LINE!
- A conference opportunity is available to 7th grade female students. Middle school girls in 7th grade are invited to apply to the Young Women's Summit. The event will take place at Penn State Berks Perkins Student Center on Saturday, Feb 24th & Sunday, Feb 25th or Saturday, March 9th & Sunday, March 10th. Detailed information is linked to the "updates" section in the Class of 2029 Schoology page. Please message or see your school counselor if you are interested in applying. Application deadline is Friday, February 2nd.
- The GRAD/BRAVE prizes for January are the entry fees/registration for the Senior High School Mini THON, as well as the Junior High mini-mini THON dance. Also, students have an opportunity to win AMC movie gift cards. The raffle boxes are located in the cafeteria to enter your tickets.

CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

• Are you looking to join a new club for the second semester? Aevidum Club is open to new members. The Club meets on Wednesdays every other week after school in Room 428. The mission of the club is to bring awareness to Mental Health and Suicide Prevention. This is a national club that serves to bring positive messaging to our school climate. If you would like more information or to join, please email Mrs. Lascala at tlascala@wyoarea.org or see the President Lily Chen.

ATHLETICS

- There will be an interest meeting for any boy in grade 9-12 interested in playing boys volleyball this spring. The meeting will be on Friday January 26th after school in the field house team room.
- There will be a Jr High baseball meeting next Wednesday, January 31st, in Mr. Winson's room after school. All 7th and 8th grade boys interested in playing baseball should attend. If you cannot attend, please email or see Mr. Winson.